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As we gear up for Fuge this summer, students will have the opportunity to participate in 

fundraisers to help raise money to bring down the cost of both mission trips! 

We will be cooking Sunday lunches for the church to enjoy after worship. If you are               

going to Fuge, please make every effort to come and help with these fundraisers.  

Dates: April 28 and May 19 

 

Wednesday Night Bible Study 

Fuge Fundraiser Info 

Come join us at 6:45am on 

Thursday mornings in the 

Fellowship Hall for a quick 

breakfast before school! 

Enjoy a cup of coffee or 

orange juice and some awesome breakfast with your 

friends as you wake up. There will also be a short devotion.  

This is for all students grades 6 through 12th so come          

hungry! A ride to school will be provided.  

Hungry? Come to Breakfast 

VBS Help Wanted 

Do you know how to do crafts? Can you carry a note or  

enjoy playing games? We need your help for VBS! 

This year, 9th-12th graders are encouraged to volunteer and 

help with VBS. You will be paired with an adult and be able 

to help show God’s love to children in our community. If    

you are interested, please let 

Dave or Ms. Jincy know!  

Middle Schooler’s will have 

Bible Study the week of VBS 

in cottages and dinner will be 

provided.  

VBS is May 27-31.  

 

Got Questions?  

Starting April 24 the high school  will begin a 

new series on Wednesday nights called                                          

“Ask Pastor Dave”  

Middle School News 

Here is the latest and greatest news for our middle                          

school students!  

May 1 there will be no FLYTE due to the AWANA Store 

May 8 there will be a pizza/movie night starting at 6:00pm 

May 27-31 VBS Bible Study!!!!  

The week of VBS we will share more info on the summer 

calendar! You will not want to miss out! 


